

St Andrew the Apostle



Greek Orthodox School

11 September 2022

Dear Prospective Parents/Carers and Students,

Open Evening Tuesday 19 September 2023 5.30pm - 8.00pm

I am writing to invite you to the St Andrew the Apostle School Open Evening on Tuesday 19 September 2023. This event starts at 5.30pm and will conclude at 8.00pm.

We are a popular, inclusive school with a wonderful community feel. We have brilliant pastoral care, high aspirations for all our students and record progress in our 2023 GCSE results. I am sure you will get a feel for us either during our Open Evening or during the Open Morning tours.

Our Open Evening is a wonderful event that showcases our school and gives prospective students and their parents the opportunity to experience our ethos.

There will be a presentation by myself and students in the hall and these will take place at the following times:

- 6.15pm
- 7.00pm

The Open Evening will take place in Building 5, one part of our temporary home. You may have been wondering what all the building activity is on Brunswick Park Road: I will be able to give you updated information about our new permanent, state-of-the-art school building during the presentation, which will be approximately 20 minutes. On the evening, I want you to be able to tour our site, meet our students, staff and governors; all of whom will want to meet you to discuss our school and what it means to them, and answer any questions you may have.

There will also be opportunities to tour our school during the school day in the week beginning 25 September 2023. Details and booking are on our website.

Year 5 and Year 4 parents are also invited at these events, as from previous years it has been beneficial for those parents who started looking early in the transition process.

If you have any questions regarding the arrangements, please do contact the school through the Contact Us area on our website. Please see our website for more details about our school. I look forward to meeting you.

Your sincerely,

P.D. Hilly

Dr Philip Hills Headteacher

"Be kind to one another, forgiving one another, as God forgave you." Ephesians 4:32



Email: admin@standrewtheapostle.org.uk, Website: www.standrewtheapostle.org.uk